
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Tomorrow, December 3, 2022 is our Christmas Party 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
December 2, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

December is here! Christmas Season is here. Tomorrow, December 3, 2022 is our Christmas Party. I look 

forward to a fun family time to our ACLC contacts, UPF-AFPAWS contacts and our FFWPU family 

members. I am again attaching here the invitation flyer. If you feel like coming and you know you did not 

RSVP, you are still welcome to join us. 

 

Our Camp True North registration is still open. Here is a note from CTN Staff "We have removed our late 

fee application but will close registration THIS SUNDAY (12/4 at 11:59pm)! Staff positions are all filled 

but we are still accepting participants (even if you're a young adult, you can still be a participant)." 

 

This Sunday, December 4, 2022, we will have our Sunday Service at Ballard Church. It will be a potluck 

Sunday. I will be speaking on the topic: Sharing Grace. 

 

We are still considering of conducting a Christmas Celebration for our Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy 

Community. If you have idea or would like to volunteer to help organize one, please contact me asap. 

 

December 31, 2022, is New Year's Eve. We are planning to have an online midnight prayer. Watch out 

for the invitation flyer for this. 

 

To give you update on our Seattle Properties, I will be sending a separate letter about it. 

 

Let us keep praying for all those who are going through struggles - be it on health, finances, relationship, 

etc. . May the energy of love, healing and prosperity be received by each and everyone of you. 

 

God bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

 

 




